
  St John Vianney Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 25th November 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

It is wonderful to walk around school and hear the beautiful singing in preparation for the     
Christmas performances – you are in for a real treat! 

Please note letters have been sent this week to all of the children who will have Christmas     
performances - Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4.  Please ensure you   
complete and return your ticket order by 10.00 a.m. on Wednesday 30th November. 

On Wednesday 30
th
 November we celebrate St Andrews’ day and work together to support 

Mary’s Meals, an organisation that aims to provide meals and education for pupils. Thank you for 

your £1.00 donation and wearing something blue. 

 
The Pope’s Prayer Intentions for November and December: November - Children Who 
Suffer: We pray for children who are suffering, especially those who are homeless,          
orphans, and victims of war; may they be guaranteed access to education and the             

opportunity to experience family affection.  
 

Thank you to all the parents who came to look around on our open day. It was wonderful to see 

new and old faces - everyone was very welcome. Many new parents spoke very highly of the 

Year 6 pupils who showed them around school. Well done to Year 6 you are superstars. 

Talking of superstars I have been wowed this week by the children in school who have been 
demonstrating some amazing work - keep it up everyone! 

 

Advent Wreath Activity  
 
We welcome the return of our traditional Advent activity taking place at            
St John Vianney Church after 9.30am Mass on Sunday 27

th
 November 

(1
st

 Sunday of Advent).  We have a limited number of places, so if you 
would like to take part, please email Louise, as soon as possible, at:  
stjohnvianney.covty@rcaob.org.uk. The cost will be £8.00 per wreath. 
 

SJV Youth Group 

Father Sebastian invites Year 6 children and parents to meet together in the Parish Room on 

Monday 28th November at 6.00 p.m. so that they can find out more about joining the Youth 

Group which meets every Monday during term time.  He looks forward to seeing Year 6 children 

and parents. 
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SJV PTA  

Movie night - Wednesday 24
th

 November 

Movie Night was a huge success. The children thoroughly enjoyed themselves, it 
was lovely to see so many children enjoying themselves. Thank you to everyone 
who supported our fund raiser which goes towards providing so many things for 
our children. A big thank you to the PTA who organised everything and made the 
evening run so smoothly.  

Christmas Jumper Donations 
 
Thank you to everyone who remembered to bring in their Christmas jumper. We 

will continue to accept jumpers up until the morning of Thursday next week,1
st
 

December. 

Christmas Thank You 
 
Don’t forget on Thursday 1st December from 2.30 to 3.30 p.m. we are holding a Christmas event 
in the school hall: 
 
A big thank you to our PTA who are providing a meal for our children at the end of the day. They 
are cooking hotdogs and burgers one per child in school. It will be a case of once they are gone 
they are gone. The PTA are also kindly providing mince pies and mulled wine for the adults, what 
a fabulous way to celebrate Christmas and show how much we care for our parish community. 

All sponsored and paid for by the PTA. 
 
Plus opportunity to buy preloved Christmas jumpers for £1.00 
 
Purple shop preloved uniform will also be available to buy, all 
items £1.00 

The PTA have raised funds this year to buy so many books for 

school.  The children in school are starting to read the new books. 

Thank you everyone for your support in making reading exciting 

and interesting. This will continue to make reading at our school of 

an exceptionally high standard. 

 

SJV Owls Club 

We are pleased to advise that we have additional places available in our SJV Owls Club which 
provides before and after school care for the children of St John Vianney School.  The charges 

for Owls Club are as follows: 

Morning session - 7.30 to 8.30 a.m. - £4.75 (includes a light breakfast) 

Afternoon session - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - £4.75 (includes a snack) 

Late afternoon session - 3.15 to 5.30 p.m. - £7.50 (includes a snack) 

If you  are interested in your child attending Owls Club and would like more information please 
email owls@sjv.coventry.sch.uk or phone the school office. 

 





Building Fund   Contributions to the school building fund are now due for the Autumn Term (£10.00 per 

child or £15.00 per family) or for the whole school year (£30.00 per child or £45.00 per 

family). 

Please make your donations via Arbor.  

Reading Books 

Starting Primary School in September 2023 

Children born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 can start school in September 2023.  
For more information about school admissions and to apply online at www.coventry.gov.uk/admissions.  
Telephone 02476 831622/1613.  Closing date for applications is 15th January 2023. 

Please note: If you wish to apply to a Catholic school and your child is baptised Catholic evidence of your 
child’s baptism must be provided at the time of application to the school office or to the Admissions 
Team.  It is your responsibility to obtain and present this evidence. 

Reading books to be brought into school on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 
Stars of the Week 

Nursery   Amelia, Hazel 

Reception  Franek, Rachel 

Year 1   Edie, Harry 

Year 2   Ambroz, Elisha 

Year 3   Bobby, Millie 

Year 4   Jenson, Mia 

Year 5   Chloe, James 

Year 6   Emily, Oliver 

Starting Nursery School in September 2023 

Application forms and information are available from the school office for parents wishing to apply for 
their child to start in Nursery in September 2023.  Children born between 1st September 2019 and 31st 
August 2020 can start Nursery in September 2023.   

Closing date for applications is 15th January 2023. 

Please note: If you wish to apply to a Catholic school and your child is baptised Catholic evidence of 
your child’s baptism must be provided at the time of application to the school office. It is your responsi-
bility to obtain and present this evidence. 

KS1 Trips - thank you to everyone who has returned their consent for the trips and made payment via 

Arbor.  If you have not already done so please send in consent and make payment as soon as possible.                         

Payment and consent is required by: Friday 2nd December  



Dates may be subject to change – please check your emails regularly 

Monday, 28th November 

Choir - KS2 - lunchtime 

Dance - KS2 - 3.15 to 4.00 p.m. 

SJV Parish Youth Group - 6.00 p.m. 

 

Tuesday, 29th November 

Running Club - Year 3/4 - 8.00 to 8.30 a.m. - NO SESSION 

Boys Football Squad Training –Year 5/6 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - NO SESSION 

Multi-skills - Year 1 & 2 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m.  

Recorder Club - KS2 - 3.15 to 4.00 p.m. 

Art Club - Year 5 & 6 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - NO SESSION 

Netball Match - home v St Mary & St Benedict’s School  

Emotion Coaching training - 3.45 p.m. in the school hall 

 

Wednesday, 30th November 

Running Club - Year 5 & 6 - 8.00 a.m. to 8.30 a.m. - NO SESSION 

Mini-Tennis - Year 3 & 4 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m. 

St Andrew Day - Non-uniform day - wear blue (£1.00 donation) and promotional school meal day 

Guitar Tuition 

Girls Football Squad Training - Year 5/6 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - NO SESSION 

Dance - Year 1 & 2 - 3.15 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. 

 

Thursday, 1st December 

Mini-Tennis - Year 5 & 6 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m. 

Reception Class Prayer Service - 9.00 a.m. 

Piano Tuition 

Creative Flair Dance - Year 3 & 4 - 12.00 to 12.30 p.m. & Year 1 & 2 - lunchtime  

PTA Christmas Thank you event - 2.30 to 3.30 p.m. 

Hockey - Year 4 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. 

Netball Squad Training - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m.  

 

Friday, 2nd December 

 

Saturday 3rd December - Year 1 and 2 to attend Mass - 6.00 p.m. 

Don’t forget to follow us @sjohnvianney and you can also see our 
twitter feed on our website.   
Please follow us on our main Twitter account:  SJV@sjohnvianney 
And then also follow your child’s phase as seen   
below: 
Year 5 and 6   SJVupper 
Year 3 and 4   SJVmiddle 
Year 1 and 2   SJVlower 
Reception Class (EYFS) SJVEYFS 
Owls Club follow - @OwlsClubSJV 

Facebook - SJV PTA have a Facebook 

page.  If you would like to have access and 

be added to the page, simply search ‘Sjv 

pta’ and submit your 

request, one of the   

current members will 

see your request and 

add you accordingly.  

Future Dates              
Mon 5th & Tues 6th Dec   - Nursery & Reception Christmas Performance - 9.00 a.m. 
Wed 7th & Thur 8th Dec  - Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Performance - 9.00 a.m. 
Friday 9th December    - Reception Class Inspire Workshop - 1.30 p.m. 
Monday 12th December  - Year 1 & 2 trip to Snowdome 
Mon 12th & Tues 13th Dec  - Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Performance - 6.00 p.m. 
Tuesday 13th December  - Nursery & Reception trip to Belgrade Theatre - a.m. 
Friday 16th December   - School closes for Christmas holidays 


